
09 November 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Christmas Card Orders

The children have been busy creating a christmas card at school and today they will be sent
home with their sample card and an order form.

Please select this link to access your child's design: Find your design.
You will then be asked to add your code which can be found on the
back of the sample card. (please note: the code is case sensitive)

There is a minimum delivery charge of £1.50 and delivery is then
calculated in your PayPal cart based on weight.

Please ensure you place your order BEFORE Friday 1st December 2023. My School Printing
cannot guarantee delivery before Christmas for orders placed after this date.

Kind Regards,

Sophie Bugg
Interim Head of Schools MIJS

https://www.myschoolprinting.co.uk/shortcode.html

